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Monday 20th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Hot meals provision from September 2025 
 
After careful consideration with our Governing Body, the decision has been made to increase the cost 
of hot school meals to £2.50 a day from September 2025. 
 
Our meals have remained at £2.40 for many years and we have tried to maintain this going forward. 
Unfortunately, due to increasing food and running costs, we have no choice but to increase the cost 
of meals to ensure our meal income covers our outgoings.  
 
Many schools charge more than we do currently for hot school meals and we will continue to monitor 
the costings carefully. We will also only be offering the £2.50 option for meals, we will no longer be 
offering the £1.00 option as it isn’t sustainable to offer meals at this price and the take up for this 
option has always been low.  
 
We look forward to continuing to provide our gold menus in September for our children and adults 
to enjoy. The menus are now live for ordering for September 2025 onwards and the deadline to 
order for the first week back is midnight on Monday 25th August 2025.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Nichola Allerston 
Executive Head Teacher  
 

           
 
 
    
 
 
 
          
 


